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H. E. the High Commissioner of New Zealand to Sri Lanka Michael Appleton visited the Human 

Rights Commission of Sri Lanka on 23rd January 2023 and met with the Chairperson of the 

Commission Justice Rohini Marasinghe. 

H. E. the High Commissioner and the Chairperson discussed the current political and social matters 

related to the human rights situation, ahead of the elections. 
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